
POLICE PENSION BOARD MEETING 

WEDNESDAY,JULY 31,2024 
 

Meeting called to order at 5pm 

Roll call was taken and present were Quentin Morgan, Bob Porth, Robin Lawson, Doug 
Wagner, Anthony Linares, and Yolanda Woods. 

Motion was made by Anthony and seconded by Robin to approve the agenda. 

There was no old business 

New business: The balance of the retirement investment account held by the State of 
Illinois was presented. Hoopeston had 1 officer resign and withdrew his contribution. 

Pension board officers were elected and appointed as follows: 

President            Quentin Morgan 

Vice Pres.            Anthony Linares 

Secretary              Bob Porth 

Treasurer             Yolanda Woods 

Trustee                  Robin Lawson 

Retired Officer Rep.  Doug Wagner 

Meeting adjourned  at 5:25 pm 

 

 

 

 

 


